May 7, 2001

FCC

Equipment Authorization Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Rd.

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Reference 18316, FCC ID IPH-0062796

Subject: Application for equipment authorization, IPH-0062796, IPH-0110999

Dear Mr. Fabina,

As you may recall, GARMIN is filing a new application for certification for previously FCC
approved airborne weather radar as follows:

Old Model # OldFCCID # New Model # New FCC ID #
KWX-56 A9SOKBKA126 GWX-56 IPH-0062796
KWX-58 A9SOKBKA128 GWX-58 IPH-0110999

Based on our discussion by telephone March 7, 2001, I am submitting the original exhibits
for FCC Type Acceptance of these radar as well as the MPE exhibit that is a new
requirement since the original approval. Further, | have completed the second application
form 731 for the second system (IPH-0110999) although as we discussed, | have not paid the
application fee the second time.

Because the radar has now changed ownership for the third time, it took some time to locate
copies of the original exhibits that were legible for re-submittal here. 1 trust that our
application is still valid although this submittal is just beyond the 60-day window.

Sincerely,

Van Ruggles
Director Quality Assurance

Attachments by electronic filing:

1) FCC Type Acceptance Report, Parts A and B (due to file size)

2) Original authorizations and application letters

3) MPE Calculation

4) Safe distance literature

5) Statement of identically to show the Type Acceptance Report applies to both ID’s



